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Just a Little Boy... 2 

Volunteers  Needed 2 

“Early Registration” begins this 
Sunday January 2nd until Tuesday 
February15th. Receive a $35.00 
discount from “Regular 
Registration” plus secure a roster 
spot with consideration given to 
“special requests”. Please remember CYBSA is reducing 
our numbers this year so special requests are subject to 
availability.  After Early Registration, it is first come first served.  
Registration is fast and easy at www.centennialbaseball.com.  
On January 2

nd
, please click on the rose colored box 

(“Register Players On-line”) in the upper r ight column to 
open the registrat ion page. Registration fees can be 
paid by credit card or PayPal. 

2 0 1 1  R e g i s t r a t i o n  B e g i n s  J a n u a r y  2 n d  

Special points of interest: 

 January 2nd 

 10% Discount for siblings 

 Reprinted from 2008 newsletter 

 Become a volunteer. 
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J a n u a r y  2 0 1 1  V o l u m e  5 ,  I s s u e  1  

M u l t i p l a y e r / s i b l i n g 

discount  of 10% has 

been re-instated for the 

2011 season. 

Families with two (2)  or 

more players will receive 

a 10% family discount for 

each additional payer 

registered during the 

same session (first 

player will always pay 

full price). Enter code ,                                

1 1 8 - 1 1 0 - M P D                    

during registration to 

receive 10% discount.     

C a r t  t o t a l  w i l l  

a u t o m a t i c a l l y  b e 

adjusted.  This code will 

only give the 10% 

discount on additional  

family members after 

first player is inputted. 

M u l t i p l a y e r / S i b l i n g  d i s c o u n t  

http://www.centennialbaseball.com


CYBSA 

P.O. Box 4913 

Englewood, CO 80155 
 

Baseball: 303-380-2505 

Softball: 303-380-4004 

Fax: 303-632-6346 

E-mail: cybsa@msn.com 

CENTENNIAL YOUTH 

BASEBALL-SOFTBALL 

ASSOCIATION 

including but not limited to:  
Board Members, Manager/
Head  Coach, Assistant 
Coach, Team Parent, 
Scorekeeper, Opening Event, 
and End of Season Picnic. If 
interested in joining our 
CYBSA family of volunteers, 
p lease  ind icate  your 
preference in the parents 
information section of  your 
child’s registration.  

 

The lifeblood of  any youth 
program is its volunteers, 
without them, our program 
cannot function. Working 
together, individuals can 
bring about great changes for 
our community and children. 

CYBSA  would like to thank 
all the great volunteers from 
previous seasons, but we are 
dire need of volunteers for 
2011. A var ie ty  o f 
opportunities are available 

 V o l u n t e e r s  n e e d e d  

CYBSA 

We’re on the web. 

www.centennialbaseball.com 

CYBSA will seek to implant 

in the youth of the 

community ideals of good 

sportsmanship, honesty, 

loya l ty,  courage and 

reverence, so they may be 

finer, stronger and happier 

youths who will grow to be 

good, clean, healthy adults. 

He stands at the plate with his heart pounding fast: 

The bases are loaded:  the die has been cast. 

Mom and Dad cannot help him: he stands all alone. 

A hit, at this moment, would send the teams home 

The ball nears the plate: he swings and he misses: 

There’s a groan from the crowd, with some boos and some hisses. 

A thoughtless voice cries, “Strike out the Bum!” 

Tears fill his eyes: the game’s no longer fun 

Remember, he’s just a little boy who stands all alone 

So open your heart and give him a break, 

For it’s moments like this a man you can make. 

Keep this in mind when you hear someone  forget 

He’s just a little boy and not a man yet! 

JUST A LITTLE BOY      Reprinted from 2008 news letter 

Our CYBSA family of 

sponsors is growing. 

Please see  
www.centennialbaseball.com 

for a list of our sponsors 

and let them know 

you’re from CYBSA 

http://www.centennialbaseball.com

